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Please mark your calendars  

for the 2014 APNN Meeting and Young Woman Scientists Camp 

 

Dear members of APNN, 

At the 2013 APNN meeting in Taiwan, we had decided to hold the 2014 APNN meeting in Korea. We 

are now happy to announce the tentative dates and venue for the meeting which is July 29
th
 to August 

1
st
, 2014 at Ewha Womans University, Seoul, Korea. This year, the Young Woman Scientists Camp 

and a policy workshop will be held in conjunction to the annual meeting. 

 

The organizing committee is being formed and the final program will be sent to you as soon as 

possible. The host organization, KWSE (The Association of Korean Women Scientists and Engineers) 

will be in contact with you for more information. For inquiries, please contact kwse@kwse.or.kr.  

 

Please mark your calendars and hope to see you all in Seoul this summer. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Hyang Sook Yoo, Ph.D.         Hye On Yoon, Ph.D. 

Chairperson, APNN               International Cooperations Committee Chair, KWSE 
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